
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   August 7, 2019 

Contact:  Carrie Dittman 

                 Centerville-Washington Park District 

                 937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Pollinators: Bees and Beyond 

CENTERVILLE, OH: The blight of the honey bee has been widely 

documented, but there are many other pollinators out there. Learn more 

about different pollinators while learning how to make your yard 

pollinator friendly. This free lecture will be led by the Ohio State 

University Extension Montgomery County Master Gardener Sue 

Howorth at the Bill Yeck Park Smith House, 2230 E. Centerville Station 

Rd. on Wednesday, August 21 from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. The group will take 

a short walk to the honey bee apiary located near the Smith House.  

This program is appropriate for ages 16 and up. Preregistration is 

required by Monday, August 19 for this free program. Register online at 

www.cwpd.org or call 937-433-5155. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, 

and 33 neighborhood parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in Centerville and 

Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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Honey Bee on Common Milkweed 
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